A
N eRIME
AN

ARZFIRSTSERVICE company

RE: HI-TEK SECURITY
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to provide recommendation on the services of HI-TEK Security. Their management
staff (Elliot DeCastro, Tim VanDenBerghe, and Eva Grana) is competent, accommodating and
have the client’s best interest in mind. I have worked with them in two difficult situations and

would not hesitate in using them again.

Scott Webster
Prime Management



